SIR Branch 116
Second Quarter 2014

Form 27 Quarterly Report

As of June 30, we have 245 members.  This is below our normal level of 250 members and we need to work on maintaining our membership level. 

Recently we have increased our efforts to place notices of our meetings and speakers in various public media.  This has resulted in a number of visitors calling in and attending a luncheon.   We are hopeful that some or many of the visitors will decide to join our Branch.

We have added two new activities to our Branch.   We had a successful Golf outing in Carmel in May and plan to continue the event each year.  Also, we had our first San Francisco walking tour and plan to schedule more such tours.  These new activities should help to keep our Branch vital and attractive to new members.

Parking is always a problem at the Elks Lodge in Walnut Creek.  In the summer months there are visiting Elks members with RV’s that are allowed to park in the lot and the large vehicles exacerbate the parking problem for us.  We have now negotiated with the Business Park across the street to allow us to use 30 spots for our Lunch meetings.  This should help relieve the pressure and encourage better attendance.
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